
 

 

 

 

Update: Prince Mshiyeni Hospital 
 

Unilateral employer conversion of Medical Ward C2 without consultation with labour 

Members have reported that the Medical Manager unilaterally converted Medical Ward C2 to an Acute 

Unit without consultation with labour. 

 

Action taken by PSA 

The PSA has written to the CEO to immediately hold this change and meet with the PSA on 1 June 2023 

at 10:00. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. For more information and support, members can contact 

Xolani Dhlamini, PSA Provincial Organiser on 073 813 9646. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can also contact Xolani Dhlamini on 073 813 96 46 (or send 

WhatsApp). 
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